
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT

Exception to mandatory face coverings if you are:

   �  Suffering from a medical condition that inhibits such usage
       No one is required to provide documentation of such a medical condition.

If you are not wearing a mask, we will assume this applies to you. 
Due to HIPPAA, and the fourth amendment, we will NOT ask you about your

condition. Thank you for your business and we respect the rights of all.

This order applies to businesses
“OTHER THAN HEALTH CARE PROVIDERS” 

according to the PA Dept of Health Order April 15, 2020.

According to the order of the secretary
of the Pennsylvania Department of Health,
patients and workers are required to wear
face coverings on both mouth and nose.
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